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The Esperance Sheep Surveillance Network 

Registration Form 
Please complete both sides 

 

1. Contact details 

Full Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………........
  Last     First    Initial 

Mobile telephone: ……………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

2. Production details 

Property Identification Code/s (PIC) (e.g. WABC 1234): ……………………………….............. 

Production System:                 □ Meat       □ Fibre           □ Mixed meat and fibre 

     □ Other (please describe): …..………………………………….. 

How many weaned sheep do you have on your property? ……………………………………... 

 

3. Network details 

How did you hear about the network (tick any appropriate): 

□ Word-of-mouth □ Stock agency (e.g. Landmark, Elders, Primaries) 

□ Radio □ Magazine/Newspaper 

□ Twitter □ Newsletter (e.g. grower group, vet, other) 

□ Facebook 

□ Direct email  

□ Other internet source (e.g. google, DPIRD webpage) 

□ Department mailout 

□ Other (please describe) : ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please turn over 
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4. Important information about how the network operates 
 

The Esperance Sheep Surveillance Network (ESSN) is a program funded by DPIRD. It will 

operate until March 2022 unless otherwise indicated.  

 

Members will participate in an SMS conversation each fortnight and will receive an emailed 

surveillance report each month. Members may receive additional contact from DPIRD via 

SMS or telephone if necessary (e.g. to inform members of a disease outbreak).  

 

The SMS network is a surveillance tool and does not replace a timely discussion with a vet. 

Members who wish to receive immediate veterinary assistance should contact their local 

private or DPIRD vet as soon as possible.  

 

For more information, please visit agric.wa.gov.au/sms-livestock-surveillance or contact: 

 

 Taneeke Marsden, DPIRD Biosecurity Officer, Esperance 

Ph: 9083 1103 

Email: taneeke.marsden@dpird.wa.gov.au 

 

 

5. Terms and conditions for joining the network 

 

The personal details on this form and all other personal information gathered by the 

‘Esperance Sheep Surveillance Network’ will be kept by the Department of Primary Industries 

and Regional Development (DPIRD), Western Australia and not shared with third parties 

except in a de-identified form. 

 

Surveillance reports distributed to members will only contain de-identified data gathered from 

the SMS surveillance network and other DPIRD sheep disease investigations. This material 

is made available by DPIRD on the understanding that members exercise their own skill and 

care with respect to its use. Before relying on the material in any important matter, members 

should carefully evaluate the accuracy, completeness and relevance of the information for 

their purposes and should obtain appropriate professional advice relevant to their particular 

circumstances. 

 

DPIRD will not be liable for any loss or damage resulting from the use of the material provided 

or participation in the network. 

 

 

I,                                                                              agree to the above terms and conditions. 

 

Signature:                              Date:    

 

 

Please return completed form in the replied paid envelope enclosed or email to: 

taneeke.marsden@dpird.wa.gov.au 

https://www.agric.wa.gov.au/sms%20livestock%20surveillance
mailto:taneeke.marsden@dpird.wa.gov.au

